
 

 
 

TO:  Citizens Review Board 
 
FROM:  Sergeant Joseph A. Stockton, Professional Standards 
  
DATE: December 20, 2023 
 
RE:  23-004 Fisher Response    
                

  
In reference to your request involving Mr. Fisher’s complaint: 
 

1. I have attached all CAD notes associated with this incident in the email accompanying this 
memo.  

2. I have attached the incident report (23-5788) generated by Officer Jorge Mayorga Lopez 
documenting this incident.  

3. I have sent a link with the Body Worn Camera (BWC) Videos pertaining to the case.  
 
Based on my research into this incident, I do not believe there to be any violation of KWPD policy or 
Florida state statute by Officer J. Mayorga Lopez. 
 
Officer J. Mayorga Lopez performed his duties on scene, conducted an investigation into the allegations 
and used Key West DOT Supervisor R. Hernandez to obtain the identity of Mr. Fisher. Later that week, 
Officer J. Mayorga Lopez contacted Detective Marcus del Valle regarding the case. Officer J. Mayorga 
Lopez and Detective M. del Valle contacted Key West City Attorney Ronald Ramsingh to ensure the 
issuance of a Trespass Warning to Mr. Fisher was acceptable for his actions.  
 
On October 29, 2023, Officer J. Mayorga Lopez was able to speak to Mr. Fisher and issue a Trespass 
Warning from all City of Key West Buses. Mr. Fisher understood that he could not use any city buses 
and he would be arrested if he did. (BWC Video) 
 
Officer J. Mayorga Lopez informed the victim, the victim’s guardian and KWDOT Director that Mr. 
Fisher was issued the Trespass Warning. 
  
If the board has any questions regarding this complaint, please feel free to contact me. Also, feel free to 
contact Key West City Attorney Ronald Ramsingh if you have questions. Thank you.   
 


